

C3 Meeting June 9th 2021

Apologies:

Tim Barlow, Rory Day

Approval of Previous Minutes:

These were approved.

Board Membership

Mark Hampton's interest in joining the Board was welcomed and it was agreed that he should be proposed as a Director at the AGM.

Finances and 2021 Accounts:

Christian Smyth noted that the 2021 Accounts had been approved and signed. Since the last meeting £2,000 had been paid across to the Skiff project and £200 for litter pickers. A debit card is in the process of being secured. Also Christian was planning to register for gift aid which can be activated retrospectively for up to four years.

AGM Plans:

Vicki kindly undertook to draft and organise the posting of publicity material with the appropriate notice prior to the meeting.

Craignish Arts and Crafts Directive:

A report had been completed for the Community Council. Photographic training is planned to take place shortly in the Village Hall and the intention is that there should be equipment left there for future use by any of the participants. Work is being done on establishing a list of local arts and craft outlets and the team are liaising with multi-vendor platforms. Craignish.info will be used as the website pro tem but in due course the plan is for Tiziana to provide website management services directly to those that need it.

Talamh na Righ:

A jaggy stone pick up event was organised and Angie arranged a meeting of the school, the PTA and C3 to discuss the way forward. It was agreed to install the play equipment, improve the surface and look into the school using it as a playground which at the moment they are not doing as they have no capacity

to supervise playtime. It was agreed that this last issue was more between the school and the PTA than C3.

Loop Path Project:

It was agreed that Iain should call Colin to get permission, that Rob would speak to Mike Campbell and that Christian would forward the public liability insurance terms to Rob.

AOB

Christian mentioned that the Co-op were offering grants of up to £1,500 to fund local projects. He also said that he was exploring the idea of an event for young farmers.

Date of next meeting:

July 14th at 7.30 pm – note the new time

09/06/2021